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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are working with the Year 2 children this academic year to improve fluency and engagement with 
reading, both at home and in school.  Each week, stickers will be given out to any children who are regularly 
reading at home and where this can be seen in the yellow reading diaries.   
 
Please continue to read with your children at home and write comments in the diary. We're sure that the 
children will be excited to start collecting some stickers! 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
The Year 2 Team 
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